

Lessard, Susan <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

Bucksport Town Council Meeting

3 messages

Jason Mitchell <imitchell@wholeoceans.com>

Tue, Jul 3, 2018 at 2:36 PM

To: "Lessard, Susan" <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

Hi Susan!

I see the subdivision is on the agenda for the 7/10 Bucksport Town Council Meeting. As always, Whole Oceans is interested in transparency and collaboration with you and the town. What are your thoughts on if & whom from Whole Oceans should attend? Do you expect there to be any topics we should be prepared to address?

Happy 4th of July!!

Best,

Jason

Jason Mitchell Whole Oceans Chief Operating Officer

www.wholeoceans.com imitchell@wholeoceans.com 207-751-3530 619-322-2344

Susan Lessard <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

Tue, Jul 3, 2018 at 6:04 PM

To: Jason Mitchell <imitchell@wholeoceans.com>

Cc: Rob Piasio cc: Rob Piasio comcomper Signal S

Good evening,

The Planning Board is meeting to review the AIM subdivision application, not the Town Council. . Anyone is welcome to attend, however, the purpose is to determine if the lots created meet the dimensional and other standards of the ordinance. They are not permitting uses of the lots- just the land split. A Whole Oceans rep speaking in favor of it at the Public Hearing would be good. As to who would be best-truly you are all class acts who could do a fine job. And I am sure they would be interested in whatever you chose to share. They will be interested in your timeline for permitting with them I am sure.

Whole Oceans will have its own site plan application to file with the planning board once the lots are split.

I see from the news that you have hired another key employee. Congratulations.

At some point the Town Council would love to have reps from Whole Oceans attend a Council meeting with an update. Thank you for having Jennifer at the Local Variety on Thursday mornings.

Take care and I hope you enjoy the 4th. Sue

Sent from my iPhone

[Quoted text hidden]

Ben Willauer

 bwillauer@wholeoceans.com>

Tue, Jul 3, 2018 at 6:13 PM

To: Susan Lessard <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

Cc: Jason Mitchell mitchell@wholeoceans.com, Rob Piasio mitchell@wholeoceans.com,

Thanks Sue - this is helpful. Have a terrific Holiday!

Ben

Ben Willauer Chief Development Officer Whole Oceans (207) 650-5177 [Quoted text hidden]